
 

 

Friday 13TH September 
 
Welcome back to first Friday Flyer of the new academic year! It’s been a very busy 
first few weeks settling into our new classrooms and establishing new routines. We 
also welcomed Mrs Smith to the teaching staff as our new EYFS Lead and member of 
the Senior Leadership team. 
 
This Week: 
Tuesday – Hawkes Club restarted after the summer break 
Friday – Roald Dahl Day - it was so lovely to see so many brilliant costumes on 
children (and staff!). Thank you to everyone who baked for the cake sale and to 
Class 4 for organising the Book & Bun Sale. We will let you know next week how 
much we raised. 
Next Week: 
Wednesday – all the Teaching Assistants will be on a training day focussing on child 
wellbeing so Miss Oxtoby and a supply teacher will helping out in the classrooms 
 

SOC AVAILABILITY 
W/C 16/07/19 We currently have some spaces available on Monday & Tuesday. 
Please call the office to book a space or to be put on the waiting list. If you no longer 
require a space you have booked please let the office know ASAP as we have a 
waiting list.  

PARENTPAY 
 

Please could we ask all parents to check their accounts regularly on ParentPay and 
make sure that all payment items are kept in credit or at a zero balance. We are 
unable to provide services where an account is not in credit. If a school meal 
account is not in credit we will be unable to provide a school meal and will ask you 
to provide a packed lunch for your child. Similarly we can only accept SOC bookings 
when accounts are in credit. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

CAR PARKING 
Please remember NOT to use School Lane for parking or dropping off and collecting 
children at either end of the school day. We have also had reports of people using 
the yard as you drive into the lane. Please be aware this PRIVATE property and 
should not be used. Thank you for helping keep our children safe!! 

   GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY 
 

This year Teachers will be nominating a Star of the Week for good works assemblies 
on Fridays. From time to time a WOW award will be made to a child for something 
amazing!!  
Class One: 
Star of the Week: Spencer – for joining reception with a  fantastic attitude and 
showing kindness to his peers     
Class Two :  
Star of the Week: Jamie – for demonstrating a positive learning attitude and being 
well behaved in class. 
Class Three: 
Star of the Week: Alfie T – for lots of hard work and a sensible attitude. A good role 
model to the year 3's. Keep it up Alfie! 
Class Four:  
Star of the Week: Harrison – for being an excellent role model to the younger 
children at lunchtime! 

 
WELL DONE EVERYONE 
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Attendance: 
Regular and punctual school attendance is important. Pupils need to attend school 
regularly if they are to take full advantage of the educational opportunities 
available to them by law. The last published national average for school 
attendance was 96%. Nawton Community Primary School’s attendance target is 
97%. Our attendance this week is 98% - a really positive start to the year! 
 

Watch out next week for your child’s data sheets and 

consent forms that will be coming home. Please check 

carefully and return to school ASAP to ensure all your 

child’s information is up to date. 

 



 


